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Closure of High West Street in Gateshead
from 2 May 2017

Due to works on High West Street in Gateshead between Tuesday 2 and
Friday 12 May, soutbound journeys on services 21, 28, X1, X9, X10 and N21
will be unable to serve the Duke of Gloucester bus stop. 

Customers should use other High West Street stops or board at Gateshead
Interchange. 

Northbound journeys are unaffected. 
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